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Notice from the Clerk                                                                                                                          May 2, 2025 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 
             

 

 
 
TO:  CJA VENDORS  
 
This notice is to inform you that due to a financial system upgrade, processing 
payments on submitted vouchers will be delayed during the month of June.  Fully 
approved vouchers received for final processing after June 2, 2025 will be processed 
on or after July 7, 2025.  
 
Please note that while payments will be temporarily delayed, the CJA eVoucher 
system will remain fully operational for data entry and standard processing during 
this period.  
  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
understanding and patience.  
  
If you have any concerns or require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Financial Department directly at (313) 234-5070.  
 
 
 

 
*************************** 

 
Kinikia D. Essix 

Court Administrator / Clerk of Court  
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